ORDINARY MEETING OF COUNCIL 10 DECEMBER 2018

ltem 12.16 Planning Application PA 2017/5872/1 - development of the land with 10 double-storey
dwellings At 8 Joan Street, Melton

Appendix 4 Response to Objections - undated

Appendix 4 — Response to Objections

Objection Comment

Overdevelopment The proposal is considered to be a suitable
response to the surrounding area and
displays a relatively high level of compliance
with ResCode. It is not considered that the
development results in an overdevelopment.

Impact on sewerage and drainage The development would not cause an
infrastructure. unreasonable burden on infrastructure within
the area, noting that any necessary
connections/upgrades are dealt with the
relevant service providers.

An on-site detention system will be required
to be provided as part of the development.

Waste Collection All waste collection shall be collected by a
private contractor to the satisfaction of the
Responsible Authority and this will be
secured by a Section 173 Agreement.
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